
Lower Junior School Teaching Assistant  
Required from January 2022 

We are looking for a passionate member of staff to support our young learners 
across Reception and Year One in the St Margaret’s Junior School.Our Teaching 
Assistants are integral to a child’s happiness and the successful day to day running 
of the school.  

Children at St Margaret's are encouraged to acquire a love of learning in a creative 
and happy environment. The successful candidate will be passionate and energetic 
about supporting children and school life.

The candidate should have a relevant level 3 (or above) qualification. 

For further information and to apply for this vacancy, please visit our website: https://
www.stmargarets-school.org.uk/work-with-us

Application closing date: 22nd November 2021

Interviews to be held: during the week of the 29th November 
2021

Suitable candidates may be interviewed before the closing date and St Margaret’s
School reserves the right to withdraw the position if an early appointment is made.

St Margaret’s School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and applicants must be 
willing to undergo child protection screening appropriate to the post, including checks with past employers and 
the Disclosure and Barring Service. St Margaret’s School is an equal opportunities employer.


